
 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher:   Rachel Heffer 

 
Perran-Ar-Worthal C P School, School Hill, Perranwell Station, Truro, Cornwall, TR3 7LA 

Telephone:  01872 863004 

e-mail:  head@perran-ar-worthal.cornwall.sch.uk                           
 

 
 
 

 
 
18th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our African topic in Puffins, reading the story ‘Handa’s Surprise’ and learning about 
Africa, I would like the children to have the chance to taste some of the fruits that we have found 
out are grown in Africa. 
 
On Friday 21st April they will have the opportunity to taste different fruits, such as, banana, guava, 
orange, mango, pineapple, avocado and passion fruit. 
 
Please will you sign the slip at the bottom of this letter to indicate whether you agree to your child 
partaking in this food tasting activity. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Jo Burton 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
To:  School Office 
 
I do   /   do not (please delete as necessary) wish my child to take part in the Puffins fruit tasting 
activity on Friday 21st April 2017. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………….  
 
Parent of ……………………………………………………. 
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